
Sumit Gupta
DIN: 06938413
Whole-time Director

Yours faithfully,
For Ken Financial ServicesLimited

Thanking you.

Kindly take the sameon your record.

We would like to inform you that Mr. Sunilkumar Saini (holding DIN 00673578), Director of
the Company, has resigned from the directorship of the Companyw.e.f. 14th October, 2020.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Ref: Resignation of Director of the Company
Sub: Disclosure of events as per Regulation 30 of Securities and ExchangeBoard of India

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015

Script Code: 530547

To,
BSELimited
Corporate Relation Department,
PhirozeJeejeebhoyTowers,
DalalStreet, Fort,
Mumbai - 400001.

Date: 27thOctober, 2020
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